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Dear West Park Families 
 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth ll will be laid to rest on Monday 19th September 2022.  This will be a 
bank holiday and a day of national mourning. 
 
West Park will be closed to both staff and pupils on Monday 19th September and will re-open on 
Tuesday 20th September. 
 
Our Eco-shop is due to open for the first time on Thursday 15th September.  The shop will open 
every Thursday and Friday from 3.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. during term time.  The shop is accessible 
via the West Road entrance to the site.  West Park families will be able to select 10 items for a 
voluntary donation of £2.  Please bring a bag for your items and do your bit to reduce food waste. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


